
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES #2017-48 
CBX Marylhurst North Fiber Project 

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS 
July 3, 2017 

 
Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFQ as published.   
 

1. Are there drawings for the existing ODOT conduit and the location to tie into their vault after 
Brookhurst Drive? 
Answer: For this project, we will be utilizing ODOT conduit but it is not part of the design 
drawings. We show the ODOT conduit and all of the handholds on the KMZ map of the project.  

 
 

2. Are there splicing details for this project? 
Answer: There is no splicing as part of this project.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Clarifying Questions 
 
 


